
Holiday Season Open House
The FGE Holiday Open House will 
be held on Sunday December 12th 
from 3-6 pm. Two homeowner’s 
have graciously agreed to open their 
homes to help celebrate the holidays:

Jim & Judy Mackanic, 1755 Creek Road

Jean Shuler, 1804 Old Tower Road

FGE will supply all alcoholic and non-alcoholic bev-
erages and non-hosting residents are encouraged to 
provide finger-food.

This is a great opportunity to socialize, meet your 
neighbors, and enjoy the holidays with some old and 
new friends. All FGE residents are encourage to at-
tend.

Kevin Gunn will play holiday music on the piano at 
one home and Tim Barry will play his guitar at the 
other home. 

A map showing the location of the two homes is 
reproduced on the back of this newsletter.

Garden Work Party
Garden Work Parties are planned for the 
second Saturday of each month at 8:30 
am and volunteers should meet near the 
tennis court. The next work parties are 

scheduled for: Dec 11, Jan 8, and Feb 12.

Next FGE Board Meeting
Next board meeting will be held  
Monday, January 17th, 7 pm, at 
Kevin Gunn’s home, 1864 Creek 
Road. All FGE residents are encour-

aged to attend. Possible changes to the FGE Bylaws 
is planned.

FGE Survey
The FGE Board prepared a short 
survey which was attached to last 
months newsletter. To date we have 
received 29 (41%) responses. 

1. How long have you been a Forest 
Glade Estate resident?    < 5 yrs 14%; 5-10 yrs 14%; 
10-20 yrs 31%; > 20 yrs 41%

2. How would you rate the FGE’s Board service on 
your behalf?    Excellent 59%; Good 38%; Aver-
age 3%; Poor 0%

3A. In the past year have you attended FGE’s events 
(Holiday Party, Annual Meeting, or Harvest Dinner)?     
Yes 90%; No 10%/

3B. Would you be interested in attending addi-
tional FGE events during the year?
Yes 45%; No 52%; Maybe 3%

3C. Would you be interested in serving on the Social 
Committee to plan and carry out events?  Yes 17%; 
No 79%; Maybe 3%

4A. Are you aware of the FGE Board’s monthly meet-
ings?     Yes 97%; No 3%

4B. If no, would you like to receive advance email 
notice of the meetings?   Yes 48%; No 52%

5A. Do you find the monthly newsletter helpful / 
interesting?     Yes 97%; No 0%; Maybe 3%

5B. Would you like to receive the monthly newsletter 
by email?     Yes 76%; No 24%
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6. Have you ever taken part in the monthly landscaping 
work parties?     Yes 52%; No 48%

7. Would you be interested in serving on the Board? 
Yes 17%; No 79%; Maybe 3%

8. What, if any, suggestions do you have for the Board 
regarding the management / operation of the Association or 
improving our neighborhood?

COMMENTS:

Fix faded No Parking signs; Appreciate board’s work; Gar-
den party brunch; Suggest landscape reminders to neigh-
bors; Small dog exercise lot; Mailbox locks; Newsletter: 
add City news that affects FGE; Parked trailers, cars and 
stuff in driveways; Summer barbecue; CCR’s not enforced; 
Oversized vehicle parking enforcement; Yard maintenance; 
Overgrown bushes at McGlinchy & College creates driving 
hazard; Common area more part of neighborhood; BBQ pit, 
Bocce ball court, Vegetable garden; Use larger street trees 
when replacing; Upgrade water systems; Like Christmas 
decorations; Love Tim Barry
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